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There are VERY few of us physicians who prescribe or consult for patients wishing to 

use the Oregon Death with Dignity act. Expanding the pool of potential prescribers 

will allow patients to access our death with dignity act. PLEASE support this bill. 

Gary J. LeClair MD  

Oregon licensed physician and prescriber for OR DWD act. 


